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Dear Customer,  

We are writing to let you know that a new Customs Procedure Code (CPC) - code 10 00 056 

is now available for testing in the Customs Handling of Import and Export Freight (CHIEF) 

HMUT service. 

On 26 July 2021, we sent you our Safety and Security Business Requirements document 

v3.0 which outlined the Exit Summary declaration (EXS) process that will need to be 

followed from 1 October 2021.  

If you need to submit an EXS declaration, you will need to follow one of two processes 

depending on which port and mode of transport you use to export from Great Britain:  

 

 You will follow the existing rest of world EXS process if you export through an 

inventory linked port or for any mode other than RoRo through a non-inventory linked 
port. 

 

 You will follow a new EXS process for exports if you export through Dover, Holyhead 
or Eurotunnel or by RoRo via a non-inventory linked location: 

 
o You will need to submit an ‘arrived’ Exit Summary Declaration which removes the 

requirement to submit a separate arrival message in CHIEF.  
o To do this, you will need to submit an Export Full Declaration on CHIEF using a 

new CPC code 10 00 056.  

o This code will be available in CHIEF from 1 October 2021. You will need to 
ensure your software is compatible with this new code.  

 

If you have any queries about testing the new CPC code, please contact the Software 

Developer Support Team at SDSTeam@hmrc.gov.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Regards, 
 
HMRC, Borders and Trade 
Software Developer Support Team 
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